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MAR 2 c 1991

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Request for Additional Time to
Respond to the February 26, 1991
NRC Letter on the Subject of

Accumulation of Funds for Decommissioning
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1

Docket No. 50-322

LILCO hereby informs the NRC Staff of its need for an additional
two weeks to respond to the NRC Staff requent contained in the
February 26, 1991 NRC (Dennis M. Crutchfield) letter to LILCO (J.
D. Leonard, Jr.) on the subject of accumulation of funds for
decommissioning. LILCO needs the additional time to obtain
complete and accurate financial information and expects to be
able to provide a response on or before April 11, 1991. It is
our understanding that the NRC Staff has no objection to this
request and is looking forward to review LILCO's plan on funding
for decommissioning.

Your consideration of this request is greatly appreciated.
Should you have any questions concerning this request, please do
not hesitate to call my office.

Very truly yours,
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,.-J.{D. Leonard, Jr.
f Vide President, Office of Corporate Services

and Vice President, Office of Nuclear
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